
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
TO BE INCLUDED ON THE DISTRICT'S LIST OF QUALIFIED CONTRACTORS 

PER SECTION 22034 OF THE PUBLIC CONTRACT CODE 
 

The Milpitas Unified School District invites all licensed contractors to be included on the 
District’s list of qualified contractors for informal bids for all trades on construction projects 
between $60,000 and $200,000 for the 2023 calendar year. 
 
Each licensed contractor should submit the following information: 
1)​ Company name 
2)​ Contact name and mailing address 
3)​ Contact phone number, fax number, and email address 
4)​ Type of work contractor is interested & currently licensed to perform 
5)​ Contractor's license class and number 
6)​ Contractor’s DIR Registration number 
As of March 1, 2015 all contractors bidding on a public works project must be registered with the 
Department of Industrial Relations pursuant to Labor Code section 1725.5 for projects over 
$15,000. http://www.dir.ca.gov/public-works/publicworks.html 
 
In addition to registering with the District, all General Contractors (A and B), Mechanical, 
Electrical and Plumbing Contractors need to complete the prequalification application in order to 
be eligible to work on projects in excess of $1 million dollars.  The link for the application may be 
found at https://www.musd.org/current-bids.html. 
 
A contractor may have their firm added to the School District's contractors list at any time by 
providing the required information to: 
Kelly Ng 
Purchasing Contracts Specialist 
Milpitas Unified School District 
1331 E Calaveras Blvd 
Milpitas, CA  95035 
Fax: (408) 635-2620 
E-mail: kng@musd.org 
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